Powell County Schools

Sarah S. Wasson, Superintendent | sarah.wasson@powell.kyschools.us



June 13, 2023

To: The Kentucky Department of Education

To Whom It May Concern,

The Powell County Schools Local Planning Committee, in conjunction with The Powell County Board of Education, is requesting a one year waiver for developing our District Facilities Plan for the following reasons:

- 1. Powell County Board of Education has voted to request a DFP waiver from KDE.
- 2. It has been less than eight (8) years since the new DFP has been developed by the Local Planning Committee and approved by the KBE.
- 3. The District shows no significant change in enrollment, educational programs, or building needs since the last district facility plan was developed.
- 4. Bonding potential doesn't allow for broad planning at this time.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sarah S. Wasson Superintendent Powell County Schools